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In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-17054-02
Docket: 030-29245

Standard Testing and Engineering Co.
ATTN: Mr. John Marx

~3400 North Lincoln Blvd.
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Dear Dr. Marx:

Enclosed for your records is NRC Form 591, " Safety Inspection." Please

note that no violations were observed during the June 15, 1989, inspection of

your NRC Material License. No response to this letter is necessary. If you

have any questions concerning this matter, please call me at (817) 860-8100.

Sincerely,

Original Signed BZ

G. Michael Vasquez
Radiation Specialist

Enclosure:
NRC Form 591

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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